The future of Parole: Problems and
solutions webinars

Press release

The Parole Board is holding two online events with Cambridge Centre for
Criminal Justice and the Institute of Criminology to explore the future of
parole.
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The Parole Board recently hit the headlines after the Government announced a
Root-and-Branch Review of the parole system to explore a number of areas
including potentially opening hearings up to the public.

The review will build on recent reforms but will also look at more
fundamental changes.

So, what does the future hold for the parole system? What are the problems
faced by the current system and what are the solutions?

The Parole Board, together with the Cambridge Centre for Criminal Justice and
the Institute of Criminology of the University of Cambridge, will hold two
webinars on the topic. They will be two hours each, from 8-9 December 2020,
between 5 — 7 pm.

Parole Board Chair Caroline Corby and CEO, Martin Jones will speak at the
event alongside other experts including; Professors David Feldman, Nicky
Padfield, Rob Canton, Julian Roberts, and Simon Creighton, of Bhatt Murphy.
The detailed programme will be available shortly.

To register for the events, please follow the links below:

The Future of ‘Parole’: Identifying ‘problems’:

The Future of ‘Parole’: Identifying ‘solutions’:
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http://www.government-world.com/the-future-of-parole-problems-and-solutions-webinars-2/
http://www.government-world.com/the-future-of-parole-problems-and-solutions-webinars-2/
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_44YG5eIoT36gvWGWlABN4Q
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_sII4LIatT-C6PRJyqyr9vg

